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1 message

Rick Sanborn <ricks@sanborncompanies.com>
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Fri, Nov 11, 2016 at 12:38 PM

Ann, wanted to thank you for the time you spent with us in review of the possible storage building for Chip Levine on
his Baxter St. lot. After further consideration, Chip has decided not to move forward with the project. Thank you again for

your time. Rick Sanborn

RAS Construction
P.O. Box 1538
Windham, Maine 04062

(O) 207-892-7473
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